
Arrangement  with  IMF  is  of
exceptional importance

The High Representative and EU Special Representative Valentin
Inzko met today with the Federation Prime Minister Mustafa
Mujezinović. On this occasion, they spoke about all current
issues, paying particular attention to the economic situation
and arrangement with the International Monetary Fund (IMF).

The  Federation  Prime  Minister  Mujezinović  acquainted  the
HR/EUSR  with  the  solutions  that  are  required  for  the
implementation of the agreement with the IMF.On that occasion,
HR/EUSR Inzko stressed the importance of that arrangement and
the need for its speedy implementation and expressed his full
support to the Federation Prime Minister and Government with
regard to meeting the commitments from that agreement.

HR/EUSR Valentin Inzko invited the Federation Prime Minister
Mustafa  Mujezinović  to  take  part  in  the  regular  EU
coordination  meetings  that  focus  on  addressing  concrete
priorities  from  the  European  Partnership,  SAA  and  visa
liberalisation for BiH citizens.
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